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CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY NOTICE

West Bloomfield Township — SAD #161 — Rutledge Park - Roadway Improvement Project

June 13, 2018

Dear Homeowner,

We would like to take this opportunity to advise you of recent developments with respect to the West Bloomfield
Township SAD #161 — Rutledge Park — Roadway Improvement Project.

As you are aware, construction of the proposed Roadway Improvement Project is currently underway and
progressing well. The contractor is nearly complete with performing the required large-scale full depth roadway
and driveway repairs in Phase 2.

Beginning approximately Thursday, June 14" (weather permitting) the contractor will begin installing new
asphalt pavement within the large-scale full depth roadway repair areas and driveways. This operation will
take approximately 2-3 days to complete.

Once the above repairs are finalized, the contractor will begin preforming the final roadway joint repairs, by
sawcutting and removing various joints within the remaining existing concrete pavement that are in need of
repair. This operation will commence on approximately Monday, June 18%, and will take several days to
complete. The contractor will focus their operations for this item on one half (or one lane) of the roadway at a
time. Meaning, one lane of the roadway should remain open to vehicle traffic at all times. Access to driveways
will be maintained during this operation, unless a temporary closure is required to perform a joint repair directly
in front of your drive.

The Construction Inspector from Nowak & Fraus Engineers will notify impacted residents, prior to closing down
their driveway, and advise of acceptable alternate parking areas along the roadway. Any on-street parking of
vehicles will be prohibited within the area of construction. Residents will be directed to park along ONE side of
the roadway, outside the project limits (potentially Ledgeway Drive, Rutledge Park Court, Wynford Drive or
Winchester Road)

Mail delivery, garbage collection and emergency vehicle access will be maintained throughout the duration of the
project.

If there are any specific concerns or questions regarding the project, please feel free to contact Jason Longhurst,
of Nowak and Fraus Engineers at 248-332-7931 or Pamela Sych, of West Bloomfield Township at 248-451-4815.
Additionally, project information will be continually updated on the Township Website at the link below:

http://www.wbtownship.org

Thank you, and have a great day!



